
Join us to hear from a reregistered dental tech! She will

speak to us about the importance of dental care for children!

After she will see families for free in her mobile dental van! 

Please

email lcrummey.wmmgsc@gmail.com for more information

and a time slot for the dental van!

DECEMBER 
PARENT CONNCETION

MEETING
DEC 16TH @ 9 AM VIA ZOOM


